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Dear NOF members, and readers of Acta Orthopaedica

I am excited to communicate that Acta has published 94 articles until September 1st, which is the

highest number in recent years. Please continue to submit your manuscript to us. The majority of

manuscripts will be reviewed. We aim for high-quality feedback to you.

Changes on the submission platform and Article Processing Charge (APC)

Our submission platform, Manuscript Manager, handles all submissions to Acta. Until now, you have

uploaded information about a"liation to the Nordic Orthopaedic Federation and library consortia

during manuscript submission.

As of September 1st, this information will be requested only for accepted manuscripts. APC rules will

be unchanged.

The APC concerns only accepted and published articles. There are no submission fees or fees for

rejected manuscripts.

Exceptions from the standard APC

Consortia

Authors a"liated with institutions that are members of certain consortia agreements, may publish

open-access articles with a discount or at no charge. These initiatives are made possible through an

open-access agreement between MJS Publishing and the consortia, to streamline and facilitate the

publication process for all involved parties.



publication process for all involved parties.

Consortia agreements

Sweden: Authors in Sweden a"liated with participating BIBSAM institutions may enjoy free

publishing.

Finland: Authors in Finland a"liated with participating FinELib institutions may enjoy free

publishing.

Norway: Authors in Norway a"liated with participating Sikt institutions may enjoy free

publishing.

Denmark: Authors in Denmark and a"liated with a participating Royal Danish Library National

License consortium member institution may receive a discount on the APC.

Publishing waiver

NOF members

Authors who are members of a national society that is a member of Nordic Orthopaedic Federation

(NOF members include Denmark, Estonia, Finland, Iceland, Lithuania, Netherlands, Norway, Sweden),

may apply for a waiver of the APC, when a manuscript is accepted for publication. This applies if the

first author or last author is a member of NOF. The author needs to provide membership verification

We encourage NOF members that are eligible for a consortia agreement to choose the consortia

payment.

On behalf of the Editorial team,

Søren Overgaard

Editor-in-chief

Join our mailing list

This newsletter may have been forwarded to you as a NOF member by your national society head

(Denmark, Estonia, Finland, Iceland, Lithuania, Norway, Sweden, the Netherlands). This mode of

distribution can, however, be slow or unreliable due to outdated contact information. An alternate

way to ensure that you receive this newsletter directly as it is published is to join our mailing list by

clicking on the link below.    
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